
Technical Assistance Request (TAR) 
 
To: Larry Campbell, Chief 
 Programmatic Oversight and Regional Support Branch 
 Fuel Facility Licensing Directorate 
 Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards 
 Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
 
From: Brian W. Smith, Chief 
 Uranium Enrichment Branch 
 Fuel Facility Licensing Directorate 
 Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards 
 Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
 
The Uranium Enrichment Branch of the Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards requests 
technical assistance for the following project: 
 
PROJECT:  Review of Changes to the Quality Assurance Program (QAPD) for the 

Paducah Gaseous Diffusion Plant 
 
DOCKET NO:  70-7001 
 
CERTIFICATE NO: GDP-1 
 
TAC NO:  L36009, Review of Changes to the QAPD for PGDP 
 
ADAMS NO:  See ML13072A092 
 
REQUESTED ACTION:  I request technical assistance from your Branch in the review and 
evaluation of the United States Enrichment Corporation’s (the Corporation’s) submittal dated 
February 21, 2013 (GDP 13-0001).  Enclosure 2 of this letter describes changes to the QAPD 
for the Paducah Gaseous Diffusion Plant. 
 
Technical Area:    Quality Assurance 
 
Acceptance review completed by:  Friday, April 26, 2013 
 
Full review completed by:   Monday, September 23, 2013 
 
Please identify a technical reviewer and provide his/her name and contact information to me 
and the Project Manager(s) identified below. 
 
 Project Manager: Osiris Siurano-Perez, Tel. 301-492-3117 
 Project Manager (Backup): James Downs, Tel. 301-492-3232 
 Licensing Assistant: Theavy Newman-Richmond, Tel. 301-492-3274 
 
The above TAC No. should be referenced in future correspondence related to this request and 
on the HRMS Report for recording staff time expended on this effort. 


